To: Variance Review Board
Re: 2335 Hill Street

Date: July 26, 2019

Variance Review Board,

Susan Edwards, the owner of 2335 Hill Street, would like to build a sunroom on the rear of the house.
There is presently a 3-season porch.

The neighborhood requires a 50" rear set-back. The present room is 33.8' from the rear lot line. The
proposed room would be 31.5' from the rear lot line. (The new room would extend 2' further into the
rear yard than the present 3-season porch.)
There are very, very few lots in the neighborhood that have a 50' rear yard, and none in the immediate
vicinity of 2335 Hill St. Additionally, the rear of the house is shielded from other houses by a steep hill
and woods.
We do not object to the proposed sunroom addition at 2335 Hill Street.
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